BELKIN.

501 W. Walnut Street - Compton - California 90220 USA

March 24, 2006

Confidentiality Request Letter

MET Laboratories
914 West Patapsco Avenue
Baltimore, MD 21230

CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR TuneCommand AV, Model: F8Z065 and FCC ID K7SF8Z065-TX

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under FCC Rule Section 0.459. We have
requested that the details circuit schematic of unit under test, Parts list, PCB layout and Block diagram
required to be submitted with this application be withheld from public review.

The documents are company proprietary information that could never get into the possession of your
competition.

Please contact me if there is any information you may need.

Sincerely,

Jae Fham_
Tac Pham
Int Regulatory Compliance Manager




